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Comments: I'm writing to express support for the USFS proposed action, which would identify and close areas

unsuitable for dispersed target shooting activities, develop at least one shooting range on each ranger district

(meaning a minimum of three shooting ranges, nine potential sites identified), and define an adaptive

management framework to manage target shooting in the future.

 

While there are many responsible gun owners, the unfortunate reality is that the actions of irresponsible shooters

have caused unacceptable damage to resources, litter, and at least one fatality. Forest users should not be

subjected to these issues and risks. The proposed action maintains access and facilities for responsible gun

enthusiasts, while minimizing issues caused by others. 


